
 
Dated: 27/11/19 

 
 
 

Sub:  International Symposium on “Bioinformatics’ – INSYB 2019  
  

Respected Sir/Madam, 
  

I am pleased to inform you that the Post Graduate Department of 
Bioinformatics of our institution is going to organize Two Days International 
Symposium on Bioinformatics (INSYB-2019) from 21st to 22nd December, 2019 in 
collaboration with the Asia Pacific BioNET (APBioNET).   

 
I shall feel beholden to your goodself if you could kindly send your consent for 

participation along with your faculty members and students for the said conference. 
The Conference Brochure is being enclosed herewith for your kind reference. 

 
I may add here that Hans Raj Mahila Maha Vidyalaya is a premier institution 

of North India, established in 1927 and for the past 93 years providing multi-faculty, 
value based, job oriented higher education to Women.  Presently, we have about 5000 
students on our rolls.   The college has been re-accredited A grade with 3.83 (highest 
score in the country amongst women colleges).  UGC has recognized it 
as College of Excellence  (First College of North India).   The college has also been 
awarded Flagship College Award by Confederation of Education Excellence and 
Excellent College Imparting Public Service Programmes in Punjab by AICTE, MHRD, 
New Delhi.  The UGC has granted Kaushal Kendra to this college. It has been 
conferred with an award 'FICCI Higher Education Excellence Award' by FICCI, New 
Delhi.  The institution has been awarded with the prestigious ASSOCHAM Education 
Excellence Award for the excellent contribution of the institution in fostering 
affordable quality education and taking initiatives for social responsibility and 
nurture an atmosphere of excellence. 

 
On behalf of the entire organizing committee, we look forward to welcome you. 
 
With regards, 

Yours sincerely, 
 

  
                    

 
Prof. Dr. (Mrs.) Ajay Sareen 

                                                                
                     Principal 

Encl: As above 
 


